
Chidham & Hambrook Parish Council
27 Bramber Square, Rustington, BN16 3EJ Tel: 07986 395253

Email: chidhamandhambrookpc@gmail.com Website: www.chidhamandhambrook.info

Notice is hereby given that the Annual Parish Meeting will be held at the
Chidham and Hambrook Village Hall on Thursday 30 May 2019

The meeting will commence at 7:30pm
(Light refreshments are available from 7:00pm)

AGENDA

1. Introduction and Welcome

2. To approve the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 22 May
2018.

7:30-7:40

3. Reports by Parish Councillors:
Chair – Cllr P MacDougall
Footways – Cllr J Towers
Drainage – Cllr C Archer
Tree Wardens – Cllr C Archer

7:40-8:00

4. Introduction of our three District Councillors for the Harbour Villages
ward and the West Sussex County Councillor for the Bourne Division

8:00-8:20

5. Report from Stephen Johnson, Chair of the Neighbourhood Plan
Steering Group

8:20-8:35

6. The public are invited to raise any matters of interest 8:35-8:45

7. Presentation by Sarah Hughes, CDC Community Wildlife Officer
Sarah will talk about wildlife corridors with special reference to the one
planned for Chidham but also the missing corridor running through
Nutbourne East and into Southbourne.

8:45-9:15

The Parish Meeting is an opportunity for parishioners on the Chidham and Hambrook electoral roll
to raise any matters of concern to them that relate to their local community. It would be helpful to
have written notice of any matters to be raised but it is not essential. For any queries, please
contact the Clerk & RFO to the Parish Council (Bambi Jones – Tel. 07986 395253).
All presentations/reports are subject to confirmation. The order in which the presentations/
reports are to be given is subject to change.

Cllr Philip MacDougall
Chairman, Chidham and Hambrook Parish Council


